
  

Representatives of 

Sherwin Alumina 

requested meetings with 

USW representatives last 

week in Washington, D.C., 

in an effort to re-establish 

a dialogue with the union. 
 

The goal of these 

meetings was to discuss 

the outstanding issues 

that have kept us from 

reaching an agreement. 
 

By discussing these 

outstanding issues, we 

were hoping to lay the 

ground work for additional 

bargaining sessions. 
 

While there are no 

additional meetings  
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CAT  TEAM Local 235A 

scheduled, we remain 

committed to reaching a 

fair agreement that will 

reward members for  

One Day Longer – One Day Stronger 
 

their hard work, provide 

retirement security and 

allow the company to 

invest and prosper. 
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BACK AT THE BARGAINING TABLE 
 

LOCAL 235A CONTINUES TO PUSH FOR AN END TO ILLEGAL LOCKOUT 


